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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

23rd November 2021 
Infants Nativity Performance 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are currently finalising plans for our Nativity, The Christmas Star. Due to the restrictions still being in 

place due to Covid-19 we will be filming the performance. We will then stream it to invited 

parents/carers over Zoom. As extra security we will ask families who are watching the performance to 

put their child’s first name as their name so we can match these up before admitting them to view the 

concert. Everyone watching will be asked not to record or take photos of the performance to help us to 

keep our children safe.  

To assist us with casting our production please could you complete the form below and return it to school 

by Friday 26th November 2021 at the latest. We will then be in contact with further information including 

your child/children’s part(s) and costume required. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Reception and Key Stage 1 team. 

 

Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Nativity Play 

Childs Name ……………………………………………………………………………………. Class …………………………………………… 

Please tick 

 I give consent for my child to be filmed for our school production and for the film to be shown to 

invited parents and carers over Zoom.  

OR 

 I do not give consent for my child to be filmed for our school production and for the film to be 

shown to invited parents and carers over Zoom.  

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………… Date …………………………………………. 

Parents Name (please print) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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